
PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE 
OEA/Ser.G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CSH-981/08



4 April 2008


COMMITTEE ON HEMISPHERIC SECURITY
Original:  Spanish

NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF CHILE TO THE OAS

ANNOUNCING ITS NATIONAL POINT OF CONTACT FOR THE INTER-AMERICAN
CONVENTION ON TRANSPARENCY IN CONVENTIONAL WEAPONS ACQUISTIONS

Permanent Mission of Chile
to the 

Organization of American States 

No. 084


The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization – Committee on Hemispheric Security – and has the honor to announce that Ambassador Juan Eduardo Eguiguren Guzmán, Director of Special Policy of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Chile, will serve as the national point of contact for the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions.


Ambassador Eguiguren may be contacted at:
· Teatinos 180, piso 14, Santiago, Chile
· Telephone: (56-2) 698-0301

· Fax: (56-2) 672-5071

· E-mail: jeguiguren@minrel.gov.cl

The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., April 4, 2008
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